
 17-18 Cougar Band Booster Club 
Minutes 

January 9, 2018 
7pm CSHS Band Hall 

 
1. Call to Order - Markus Nimocks @ 7:05pm 

2. Review and Approval of Minutes -  

a. Motion to approve was made by David Worley 
b. Seconded by Kim Daniel 
c. Minutes were approved as presented 

 
3. Financial Report 

a. Treasurer’s Report was reviewed by Jon Diamond 
b. Budget Matters - discussed need to increase some budget items related to 

marching show for next year 
c. Fundraising Income Status - TCGC is coming up in April, no other fundraising 

income expected 
d. David Worley made a motion to accept treasurer’s report, Melissa Garza 

seconded 
 

4. Booster Volunteers and Committee Reports 

a. Chaperones - Jacquee Park reported that playoffs went well 
b. Membership - no report 
c. Uniforms - Heather McCulley reported that they are working on getting students 

who made region band fitted for dresses and tuxes.  Mr. Eaks reported that he 
will be requesting more tuxes and dresses from the district next year.  

d. Fundraising - Markus reported that TCGC will be in April.  
e. Procurement - Markus thanked Mary Finch on doing a great job of coordinating 

meals for all of the playoff games.  
f. Spirit Shop - no report 
g. Events - Lora Nolen reported that TCGC  sign ups will be coming out 

mid-February.  We need to fill all of our slots as soon as we can! 
 

5. Band Updates - Mr. Eaks 
a. Mr. Eaks thanked all who helped with playoff games. 
b. The conference in Chicago was a informative and helpful. 
c. Bands are getting ready for concert and sightreading contests, which is in late 

March this year (earlier than usual).  
d. Sectionals (before or after school) will be starting next week.  
e. Chamber night will be scheduled for mid-April  



f. Spring ‘18 band trip will probably be a day trip to Six Flags or something 
comparable 

g. Trip for 2018-19 will probably be to Disney World - Mr. Eaks is considering taking 
the trip during winter break instead of spring break.  

 
6. Guard Updates - Cassie reported that the guard has painted their floor and the show is 

called ‘Chroma’.  First performance will be in the beginning of February.  
 

7. Old and New Business - Cassie Schatz asked about the possibility of our school hosting 
a group from DCI Corps.  There’s also a possibility of us getting paid for hosting.  Mr. 
Eaks stated that he would look into logistics.  

  
8. Adjournment 

a. Melissa Garza made a motion to adjourn 
b. Jacquee Park seconded 
c. Meeting adjourned at 7:37pm 

 

 


